
 

 

 
July 27, 2017 
 
 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (“ICANN”) 
12025 Waterfront Drive, Suite 300 
Los Angeles, CA 90094 
didp@icann.org 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
RE:   Request Under Documentary Information Disclosure Policy 
  
Dear ICANN: 
 
 This request is submitted under ICANN’s Documentary Information Disclosure Policy.  
 
 It is our understanding that in or around June 2017, ICANN VP Cyrus Namazi made a 
statement during ICANN’s public meeting in South Africa where he explained ICANN’s fiscal 
2018 budget and indicated that ICANN predicts about 750 accredited registrars will close during 
the next 12 months due to the over saturation of the drop-catching market.  
 
 This letter requests all documents supporting or relating to Cyrus Namazi’s statement 
regarding predicted loss of accredited registrars over the next 12 months, including but not 
limited to any studies or reports conducted or reviewed by ICANN on this issue. The public 
interest in having complete information about a public ICANN statement will outweigh the harm, 
if any, from such disclosure. 
 

Let me know if you have any questions or need further information. I can be reached at 
 or (415) 955-1155 ext. 114.  

Respectfully, 
 
KRONENBERGER ROSENFELD, LLP 
 
 
 
Karl S. Kronenberger 
Partner 
 

Contact Information Redacted




